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FOLS 

Chocolate Tombola 
Thank you to everyone that donated and took part in the Chocolate    

Tombola which raised £226.10 for the school, what an amazing re-

sult, well done everyone!  

Easter Eggs 
Many thanks to the FOLS for donating an Easter Egg for every child 

at school to take home today. 

Easter 5k Virtual Run 
This Easter, as a fundraiser we are holding a virtual run. The     

minimum distance is 5k and you can run or walk it, but it can also 

be as long as you like too, so why not challenge yourself! The virtu-

al run is open to adults as well as children. For just £5 you can take 

part and bag yourself this lovely Easter medal! 

To sign up please go to the FOLS web shop www.thefols.org.uk 

Happy Easter! 

We have reached the end of a very ‘interesting’ term. I can’t believe that we started back after Christmas thinking 

we were coming back to school only to have that decision changed on the first day of term! The challenge then was 

to get to grips with remote education both from a teaching and learning perspective. The last few weeks it has been 

lovely to have pupils back in school but it has not been an easy transition for many as they adjust once again to be-

ing in larger groups, how to interact and communicate with each other and rebuild the stamina required for a 

school day.   

I understand that our community feels somewhat ‘detached’ at this time as we  have not been able to come together 

for our collective worship, celebrations, productions and even face to face parents meetings. I  am hoping that by 

the end of this year, we may be back to some thing closer to normal. 

Once again, I would like to thank everyone for their support and patience during this time. Staff have worked     

incredibly hard to keep learning going for our pupils and this has involved learning a completely new way to     

deliver the curriculum. Parents and carers have been very supportive with the learning at home and it has been 

lovely to see the range of work and activities children have completed. And our children have remained as resilient 

and positive as ever.  

I hope you all have a lovely Easter holiday, whatever the weather may bring! 

100 Club 
The winners of the recent draws were 

January     February     March 

1st   102   Catherine Kendall  1st 70 Emily Baldwin  1st 111 Charlotte Blackwood 

2nd 46 Andy McGuinness  2nd 22 Karen Harding  2nd 11 Hannah Pellant 

3rd 52 Kerryann Hollis  3rd 34 Anna Humphreys  3rd 80 Alison Lewis 

4th 90 Andrew James  4th 94 Laura Sharpe  4th 32 Katie Denman 

Forest School—Tuesday 

20th April—Goldfinch 

27th April—Swift 

4th May—Skylark 

11th May—Swallow 

18th May—Swift 

Term 5 

We look forward to seeing the children  back in school on Monday 19th April 

Parents’ Meetings 

 
Unfortunately we are still unable to hold 

face to face meetings so we will be conduct-

ing Virtual Meetings via Microsoft Teams 

next term.  Appointment slips will be sent 

out when we return after Easter. 

School Lunches 
Unfortunately we are still only able to offer hot lunches to children in years R, 1 & 2 and junior children that are  

eligible under the  Free School Meal scheme. 


